RIVERSIDE CHASE HOMEOWNWERS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES

November 14, 2013

The Riverside Chase Homeowners Association held it’s annual meeting at Riverside Baptist Church on November 14, 2013 at 7:00 PM.

I.
The homeowners were welcomed to the meeting and the Board member were introduced to them.

II.
It was determined that a quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.

III.
Danny Lin presented the 2013 performance review and the 2014 budget.

IV.
Trish McGrath and others presented a community update that included:

Flagpoles have been installed at both entrances.

The bricks have been repaired at the lower entrance.

The entrance lights have been repaired.

Pine straw was spread in the landscape beds by the homeowners.

Closed liens on several properties.

Procured keys to the storage area for homeowners wishing to store property in the storage area.

Held a Fall Festival.

Established a Welcome Committee.

Will strive for better communication between the Board and homeowners.

2014 projects include:


Apply pine straw in the landscape beds.


Attempt to get the city to re-pave our streets.


Clean up the storage area.


Apply RAP(Recycled Asphalt Product) to the storage area entrance.

Danny Lin made a motion, and it was seconded, for the homeowners present to remove Dewey Tarwater from the board of the RCHOA. A vote was taken and it failed to pass.

Danny Lin resigned from the board.

V.
Nominations were made to replace the vacancies on the Board.

Nominated were Trish McGrath, Jim Honaker, Reinaldo Rementaria, Steven Jackson and Belle Mercado.

VI. A vote was taken and Jim Honaker, Reinaldo Rementaria and Steven Jackson were elected.

VII. There was a discussion held to determine if the homeowners would approve changes to the current CC&R’s. Various changes were discussed and the homeowners appeared in agreement that the CC&R’s should be revised. It was getting late so it was decided that a future meeting would be required to delve deeper into the issue.

VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 PM.

The Board stayed after the meeting to elect officers.

The results were:


Jim Honaker, President


Theresa Edwards, Vice-President



Reinaldo Rementaria, Treasurer


Dewey Tarwater, Secretary


Steven Jackson, Member at Large

The Board will try to hold a meeting with the homeowners on November 23rd, 2013 to discuss CC&R’s revisions.

The next RCHOA Board meeting will be December 12th, 2013 at Panera Bread Company at 8:00 AM.

